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John 10:10 “I have come that they may have life and live it to the full.”

Hi,

I am your Blessed Robert Sutton Careers Adviser and welcome to our very first newsletter. 

I will be doing these bulletins every half term, so look out for information on careers events, 
blogs and open evenings. 

I have been privileged to have been advising students at the Academy for 12 years. I have 
seen the school grow from strength to strength and I am continually delighted to hear from 
ex-students that are now doing extremely well living happy, fulfilled, and successful lives. 

My role at BRS is to see anyone who needs me no matter what year group you are in. Come 
and ask for support if you feel that you need it. I have an open door policy so you are 
welcome to make an appointment. 

All students in year 11 will have been seen at least once before they leave.

We can discuss your ideas, research your choices and compare options. I can help with 
writing letters, job search doing a CV and much more. I can write you an action plan on 
what you should do next to research.

I have lots of leaflets and books so please feel free to take one. If you,  your parents or any 
former students  have anything of careers interest that should go in the newsletter please 
send it to me at jmcaulay@brs.srscmat.co.uk

Thank you for reading,

Mrs Julie McAulay

Leadership Pathways

Students have been given a fantastic opportunity to perfect the art 
of leadership. Mr Heath spoke to pupils a few weeks ago during 
assembly about the importance of taking themselves out of their 
comfort zone. Upon completion of two sessions that have been 
designed to equip students with the theoretical knowledge 
underpinning key leadership concepts, students apply to become a 
leader within the categories of Social, Spiritual and Academic. 
Leadership opportunities include Buddies, Sports Ambassadors, 
Prefects, Sustainability leaders, Faith in Action, Well-being Leaders, 
Anti-Bullying ambassadors, Student Council, Pupil Parliament And 
Literacy leaders. If successful in their application pupils complete a 
portfolio of evidence that at the end of the academic year will see 
them gain a SSAT bronze, silver or gold accreditation. 
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Careers Journey for Y7 - 11
Over the next academic year all of our pupils will have the following 
encounters with Careers and Aspirations:
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What has been happening this month?
During this term year pupils have been able to:

Visit the new Careers Hub and arrange an appointment.  
Year 7’s had an introduction to careers. 

Attend a new Careers Club in the Careers and Aspirations Hub Starts Wed Oct 12th

Wednesday Lunchtimes.

Year 11 have also been provided with a Careers Booklet and have had a visit from 
De Ferrers, Pingle, Paulet Sixth Forms and Burton Albion to discuss their post-16 

options in their Character lessons.

Events for your Diary
October 2021

de Ferrers 6th Form Open 
Evening Tues 12th Oct  

4:30 – 7:30pm 

Abbott Beyne 6th Form 
Open Evening
Wed 13th Oct

6 -7pm
Burton College Open 

Evening Mon 18th Oct 5-
8pm 

Pingle 6th Form Open 
Evening Wed 20th 

Oct 6 – 8pm

Paulet 6th Form Open 
Evening Thurs 21st Oct 6-

8pm

November
Ashby Grammar Thurs 18th

November 5-7pm
JCB Open Evening
Tues, 9th November 

5:30 pm
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